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Friday 1st March 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,
Dance and Drama Clubs at Stockport Academy

We are pleased to invite your child to be part of a two performing arts after-school clubs taking place at Stockport Academy for Cale Green Year 5 students.

Classes are free of charge and will run every Monday after school for Dance and on every Wednesday after school for Drama between 3.45pm to 4.30pm (excluding school holidays). 

Children are welcome to attend one or both of the classes each week. 

Your child will benefit from access to excellent facilities including a dance/drama studio, along with the opportunity to learn from a professional performing arts teacher, supported by students at Stockport Academy. 

As well as learning about performance techniques, classes can help to improve your child’s confidence, communication skills and ability to work as a team.

As this is an after-school activity, parents/carers will be responsible for transporting their child to/from Stockport Academy at the end of the school day.

If you are interested in your child getting involved in this exciting opportunity, please return the below reply slip to Cale Green Primary School next week.

Yours sincerely

D.Marshall					Mrs Campbell
Headteacher 					Stockport Academy Head of Performing Arts


Performing Arts Clubs at Stockport Academy
Name of Child:

I would like my child to attend (please tick)

Drama – Monday 3.45pm – 4.30pm
Dance – Wednesday 3.45pm – 4.30pm
Both

[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand I am responsible for arranging transport to and from Stockport Academy for the start and end of sessions.

Any relevant medical details:

Emergency Contact Number:


Signed:									Parent / Carer

Date:
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